
 

 

Dear Sixth Grade Parents, 

 

With Spring just around the corner, it’s time for us 

finalize our plans for the sixth grade farewell dance.  We 

have come up with a fun, fresh idea as a theme that we 

would like to share with you on Tuesday, March 25th at 7 

PM in the Brass Castle library.  We welcome your input 

and creativity to help us make this the best experience 

possible for our children!  Please join us! 

 

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support! 

 

Jackie Racano jracano@gmail.com  

Toni Smith t.smith90@comcast.net 

Jess Fenner jessica_fenner@hotmail.com 

 


